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COVID-19：Our measures under the state of emergency (Fifth Report) 

 

 Following the state of emergency declaration by the government, HIROSE employees belonging to 

the offices stated below, have been working from home and refraining from going to the office in order 

to prevent the spread of covid-19 from April 8. Regarding the offices apart from those that are 

mentioned below (Chubu Sales Office, West Japan Sales Office and Kitakanto Sales Office), the 

employees gradually started to go to the offices since today. The employees belonging to the below 

target offices that are still under the state of emergency, will continue to work from home. 

 

 

Target offices 

  Headquarters, Yokohama Center, Kikuna Office, Kansai Branch 

      

Target period 

  To Sunday, May 31, 2020 

   *If the state of emergency is lifted before the defined period, we will inform. 


